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Buenos Aires, April 18, 2012

Madam Chair:


I attach hereto, for the information of the Joint Working Group, a note sent to the Executive Secretary for Integral Development, Ambassador Jorge Saggiante.


Very truly yours,

Gabriel M. Fuks

Chair

White Helmets Commission

The Chair of the Joint Working Group

of the Permanent Council and CEPCIDI

on Existing Mechanisms for Disaster Prevention

and Response and Humanitarian Assistance

Ms. Ana Pastorino

By hand
________________________________________________________________________

Av. Leandro N. Alem 884, 4th floor CP. (1001)

Federal Capital, Argentina

Phone: (5411) 4310-2100/2107   Fax: (5411) 4312-0152
2012 – Year of Homage to Dr. D. Manuel Belgrano

Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic

to the 
Organization of American States

OEA 141


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States has the pleasure of addressing the Executive Secretary for Integral Development, Ambassador Jorge Saggiante, to transmit a copy of a note addressed to him by the Chair of the White Helmets Commission, Ambassador Gabriel Fuks, on the proposal to draft an Inter-American Plan for Disaster Prevention and Response and the Coordination of Humanitarian Assistance.


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to express to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., April 17, 2012

Attachments: 

As cited

AMP

rew

/Permanent Mission of Argentina

Organization of American States/

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

2012 – Year of Homage to Dr. D. Manuel Belgrano

Minister of Foreign Affairs and Worship

Buenos Aires, April 17, 2012

Mr. Ambassador:


I have the pleasure of addressing you to convey the following proposal, bearing in mind that the Joint Working Group of the Permanent Council and CEPCIDI, in the preparation of the Inter-American Plan for Disaster Prevention and Response and the Coordination of Humanitarian Assistance, has reached an advanced phase in the pursuit of the aims defined in its mandate, and considering our discussions, in which I have expressed to you my intent to collaborate with the OAS–to the extent of the White Helmets’ capacity—in the follow-up of actions by member countries to comply with the aims and activities set forth in that Plan.

Mindful that the Special White Helmets Fund is made up exclusively of funds from Argentina, I propose using a portion of those resources to implement a mechanism that, taking advantage of the INDM online database, will permit the semiannual update, analysis, and systematic organization of experiences and good practices implemented by member countries in pursuit of the mandates defined in the Inter-American Plan. 

Concretely, with those funds we are willing to finance a consultant who, initially for two months (after approval of the Inter-American Plan), and then for two months per year for two years, would perform the task described above. 


I await your comments and offer my highest regards.

Gabriel Fuks

Chair

White Helmets Commission

The Executive Secretary for Integral Development

of the Organization of American States

Ambassador Jorge Saggiante
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